LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING June 18, 2012

ITEM: VII.A.
TOPIC: Upper Elementary Assistant Principal Appointments
RECOMMENDATION: Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the recommendation of the superintendent and employ Sarah-Jane Aherne, Lora Boka, and Robert Witherspoon as upper elementary assistant principals beginning August 15, 2012.
RATIONALE:
These people have been interviewed, along with other applicants, for the vacancies which existed in our administration. We believe they are the most qualified for the upper elementary assistant principal positions and recommend that they be approved.
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:
None
RESOURCE PERSONNEL:
Dr. Randy A. Liepa
EXHIBIT:
Attached resumes
jc ElemAsstPrin.cap